NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

All prospective bidders are hereby notified that the current bid
postponement has been lifted.

The receiving of SEALED BIDS for Castle Hills Access Road Drainage
'Improvements, Phase 2, Federal-Aid Project No. STP-0300(125), District of
Koolaupoko, Island of Oahu at the Contracts Office, Department of
Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 will be accepted
until 2:00 P.M., December 20, 2012, at which time and place they will be publicly

opened and read.

A second pre-bid conferenée is set for 2:00 P.M,, Novembér 16, 2012, at
the Department of Transportation, Highways Division, 601 Kamokila Boulevard,
Room 541, Kapolei, Hawaii. All prospective bidders or their representatives

(employees) are encouraged to attend, but attendance is not mandatory.

GLENK M. OKIMOTO, Ph.D.
Director of Transportation

Internet Posting:



